
Dear SEC,

I fully support S7-29-22. This will stop predatory Market Makers from shaving off cents off the dollar 
and undercutting investors that way.

As a household investor I thoroughly enjoyed the comments made by Citadel Securities, Charles 
Schwab and Co. and NYSE. Very telling what is at risk for those companies. Please urgently proceed 
with implementing this ruling.

/s/ Karol M Czajkowski, Household Investor


